
House Captains Weekly 
Breaking News!!! This is Carys, Maddi, Jai, Flynne, and Vivienne 

reporting also commonly referred to the House Captains on House 

Captain weekly. House Captains go down to classes to learn about 

what the students are doing and which values they are showing. 

On Wednesday the 12th of May a few House Captains went to FL to 

see how they were using the I-Pads for the first time, and which 

values they were showing. The foundations were showing 

Persistence when the I-pads were not working and were also show 

confidence when they were using the I-Pads. Not only were they 

showing heaps of creativity, but also playing their game overall it was 

a great time and the Foundations showed lots of values. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We then went to go see FS doing a buddy activity with their buddy 

class 4F. They were colouring in walk to school posters and making 

cards. They were using great school values such as respect when 

working together and even though it’s not a school value they were 

showing great creativity. Keep up the amazing work Foundation and 

applying our IPS values!! 

 

 

 


